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  Sort-of-difficult Origami Chris
Alexander,2008-09 Provides stepbystep instructions
for moderately difficult origami models, including
a fox mask, a tulip and stem, a masu box and
insert, a penguin, a seal, a goldfish, a
waterbomb, and an ornament.
  The Strange Case of Origami Yoda (Origami Yoda
#1) Tom Angleberger,2012-08-07 In this funny,
uncannily wise portrait of the dynamics of a
sixth-grade class and of the greatness that
sometimes comes in unlikely packages, Dwight, a
loser, talks to his classmates via an origami
finger puppet of Yoda. If that weren’t strange
enough, the puppet is uncannily wise and
prescient. Origami Yoda predicts the date of a pop
quiz, guesses who stole the classroom Shakespeare
bust, and saves a classmate from popularity-
crushing embarrassment with some well-timed
advice. Dwight’s classmate Tommy wonders how Yoda
can be so smart when Dwight himself is so
clueless. With contributions from his puzzled
classmates, Tommy assembles this first case file
in the blockbuster bestselling Origami Yoda
series, written by Tom Angleberger, author of Star
Wars: Return of the Jedi: Beware the Power of the
Dark Side, and hailed by School Library Journal as
“honest, funny, and immensely entertaining.” F&P
Level: T F&P Genre: RF
  Mind-Blowing Modular Origami Byriah
Loper,2016-10-11 Modular origami is the latest
craze in paper folding! These three-dimensional
models are created from a number of small pieces
of paper that are easily folded and then cleverly
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fit together to form a spectacular shape. They
range from paper polyhedra to bristling buckyballs
that are reminiscent of sea urchins—to ornate
flower-like spheres. Each piece of paper is held
by the tension of the other papers—demonstrating
the remarkable hidden properties of paper, which
is at the same time flexible but also strong!
Author Byriah Loper has been creating modular
origami sculptures for just five years, but in
that time, he's pushed the upper limits of the art
form with some of the largest, most complex
geometric paper constructions ever assembled.
While many geo-modular origami artists focus on
creating dense floral spheres, Byriah has
pioneered the open, linear wire frame approach,
which results in a very complex-looking model that
reveals the interior of its form. He exhibits his
sculptures annually at the Origami USA convention
in New York, and was recently a featured artist at
the Surface to Structure exhibition at the Cooper
Union gallery in the East Village. A great way to
learn origami, the easy-to-follow diagrams and
step-by-step instructions in this book show you
how to fold the paper components and then assemble
them to create 22 incredible models. Each model is
a new challenge, and the paper sculptures you
create look fantastic on your desk or shelf!
  DC Super Heroes Origami John Montroll,2015
Provides instructions and diagrams for folding
origami models of characters, objects, and symbols
related to Batman, Superman, Wonder Woman, and the
Justice League--
  Darth Paper Strikes Back (Origami Yoda #2) Tom
Angleberger,2012-08-07 The hilarious, clever, and
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much-anticipated follow-up to the breakout hit,
The Strange Case of Origami Yoda! It is a dark
time at Ralph McQuarrie Middle School. After
suffering several Origami Yoda–related
humiliations, Harvey manages to get Dwight
suspended from school for being a “troublemaker.”
Origami Yoda pleads with Tommy and Kellen to save
Dwight by making a new case file—one that will
show how Dwight’s presence benefits McQuarrie.
With the help of their friends, Tommy and Kellen
record cases such as “Origami Yoda and the Pre-
eaten Wiener,” “Origami Yoda and the Exploding
Pizza Bagels,” and “Origami Yoda and Wonderland:
The Musical.” But Harvey and his Darth Paper
puppet have a secret plan that could make Dwight’s
suspension permanent . . . This is the second case
file in the blockbuster bestselling Origami Yoda
series, written by Tom Angleberger, author of Star
Wars: Return of the Jedi: Beware the Power of the
Dark Side, showcasing his proven knack for
authentically capturing the intrigues, fads, and
dramas of middle school in “a satisfying tale of
friendship and just resistance to authority”
(Kirkus Reviews, starred review). Praise for Darth
Paper Strikes Back STARRED REIVEW“Angleberger’s
just-as-funny follow-up to The Strange Case of
Origami Yoda delves deeper into the mystery of the
helpful paper Yoda in a satisfying tale of
friendship and just resistance to authority.Pitch-
perfect middle-school milieu and enough Star Wars
references (and laughs) to satisfy fans and win
new ones.”—Kirkus Reviews, starred review “In this
imaginative sequel…author Tom Angleberger has his
finger puppet squarely on the erratic pulse of
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middle-school life, with its shifting allegiances,
squeals, moans and misgivings.”—Washington Post
“As with this story’s predecessor, the well-
observed middle-school dynamics (and Angleberger’s
sharp sense of humor) are greatly amplified by the
book's design, which includes faux wrinkled pages,
abundant doodles, and other scrawled marginalia.
It's a natural step up from the Wimpy Kid series,
with more text and narrative complexity, but just
as much on-target humor and all-around fun.”
—Publishers Weekly “This book is honest, funny,
and immensely entertaining. The illustrations and
design will engage readers. Based on the positive
reception Origami Yoda has received, kids will be
clamoring for this sequel. They won’t be
disappointed.” —School Library Journal “The Force
is with Tom Angleberger in this sequel to his
funny and clever novel/comics hybrid, The Strange
Case of Origami Yoda. A sequel to equal the funny
and clever novel/comics debut of the Origami Yoda,
as Dwight’s friends try to save him from reform
school.—Shelf Awareness “With the same deft touch
that made The Strange Case of Origami Yoda a
pleasure, Angleberger takes readers through the
ups and downs of adolescence.” —Portland Book
Review “Darth Paper offers further proof that
Angleberger really understands middle-schoolers
and the daily dramas that engulf them, while still
finding the humor inherent in their
situations.—Scripps News
  Easy Origami Mary Meinking,Chris Alexander,2010
Provides step-by-step instructions for easy
origami models, including a drinking cup, a
spinning top, and a fortune-teller--Provided by
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publisher.
  Emperor Pickletine Rides the Bus (Origami Yoda
#6) Tom Angleberger,2014-08-12 The thrilling
conclusion to the New York Times bestselling
Origami Yoda series from Tom Angleberger! A field
trip without origami? What the Hutt? The Origami
Rebel Alliance is off to Washington, D.C.! But
there's a hitch. Principal Rabbski has banned
origami. Without the Jedi-wise advice of Origami
Yoda, how will Tommy and the gang navigate the
serious drama of a class trip? Luckily, Dwight
comes prepared with green Fruit Roll-Ups that he
can whip into emergency Fruitigami Yodas.
Unluckily, Harvey also comes prepared with a
wrinkly, hateful pickle. Can Fruitigami Yoda
figure out why Emperor Pickletine is acting so
sour . . . before the Emperor pushes this field
trip into the Dark Side? The final battle between
the forces of good and evil at McQuarrie has
everything: Twists! Snacks! Secrets! But who is
keeping the biggest secret of all? Origami Yoda
himself, and it's a shocker! Includes instructions
for folding your own origami.
  origami deluxe ,2007
  The Surprise Attack of Jabba the Puppett
(Origami Yoda #4) Tom Angleberger,2013-08-06 The
Surprise Attack of Jabba the Puppett isthe fourth
case file of the New York Times bestselling
Origami Yoda series from Tom Angleberger! Some
problems are too big for Origami Yoda alone . . .
This semester, Dwight, Tommy, Sara, and the gang
must face their deadliest enemy yet: the FunTime
Education System. Meant to raise standardized test
scores, the mind-numbing videos of Professor
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FunTime and his singing calculator are driving
everybody crazy! And worse yet, to make time for
FunTime, all electives—drama, art, band—have been
canceled! Naturally, the kids turn to Origami Yoda
for help, but he tells them that this enemy is too
strong for him to fight alone. If they want to get
their favorite classes back, they must form a
Rebel Alliance. Soon dozens of kids, each with his
or her own origami puppet, join the Alliance. But
will the Force be with them—or will they be
defeated by the FunTime Menace? “Fans of the
series will relish the side drawings’ goofy humor,
the new puppets to make, and the cliff-hanger
promising more to come.” —School Library Journal
Includes instructions for folding your own origami
Jabba and Ewok. The Origami Yoda series The
Strange Case of Origami Yoda Darth Paper Strikes
Back The Secret of the Fortune Wookiee The
Surprise Attack of Jabba the Puppett Princess
Labelmaker to the Rescue! Emperor Pickletine Rides
the Bus Art2-D2’s Guide to Folding and Doodling:
An Origami Yoda Activity Book
  Origami${}^6$: I. Mathematics Koryo
Miura,Toshikazu Kawasaki,Tomohiro Tachi,Ryuhei
Uehara,Robert J. Lang,Patsy Wang-
Iverson,2015-12-18 is a unique collection of
papers illustrating the connections between
origami and a wide range of fields. The papers
compiled in this two-part set were presented at
the 6th International Meeting on Origami Science,
Mathematics and Education (10-13 August 2014,
Tokyo, Japan). They display the creative melding
of origami (or, more broadly, folding) with fields
ranging from cell biology to space exploration,
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from education to kinematics, from abstract
mathematical laws to the artistic and aesthetics
of sculptural design. This two-part book contains
papers accessible to a wide audience, including
those interested in art, design, history, and
education and researchers interested in the
connections between origami and science,
technology, engineering, and mathematics. Part 1
contains papers on various aspects of mathematics
of origami: coloring, constructibility, rigid
foldability, and design algorithms.
  Dreams of Origami Elenor Gill,2015-04-12 A
missing person brings together an eclectic group
of people in this haunting novel of supernatural
suspense from the author of The Moon Spun Round.
Psychic researcher Gideon Wakefield dreams of
hands folding white paper, and as his origami
dreams become more urgent, he discovers that
ghosts real and perceived are never far away, and
that something powerful is coming for him. In the
wake of Matthew Caxton’s disappearance, Gideon and
an unlikely collection of individuals are thrust
into a series of events that will force them all
to question everything they believe, and everyone
they trust. Unseasonal storms rage, violence and
sudden death strike, and ancient mysteries, buried
long ago, will split the surface with devastating
consequences. “Dreams of Origami is the perfect
companion when snuggling indoors on cold winter
days and nights. . . . You won’t be able to put it
down.” —CoffeeGroup.org
  The Secret of the Fortune Wookiee (Origami Yoda
#3) Tom Angleberger,2012-08-07 With Dwight
attending Tippett Academy this semester, the kids
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of McQuarrie Middle School are on their own—no
Origami Yoda to give advice and help them navigate
the treacherous waters of middle school. Then Sara
gets a gift she says is from Dwight—a paper
fortune-teller in the form of Chewbacca. It’s a
Fortune Wookiee, and it seems to give advice
that’s just as good as Yoda’s—even if, in the
hands of the girls, it seems too preoccupied with
romance. In the meantime, Dwight is fitting in a
little too well at Tippett. Has the unimaginable
happened? Has Dwight become normal? It’s up to his
old friends at McQuarrie to remind their kooky
friend that it’s in his weirdness that his
greatness lies. This is the third case file in the
blockbuster bestselling Origami Yoda series,
written by Tom Angleberger, author of Star Wars:
Return of the Jedi: Beware the Power of the Dark
Side, showcasing his proven knack for
authentically capturing the intrigues, fads, and
dramas of middle school in “a satisfying tale of
friendship and just resistance to authority”
(Kirkus Reviews, starred review). Praise for The
Secret of the Fortune Wookieehas crafted a worthy
follow-up to his break STARRED REVIEW
Angleberger’s third in the series continues the
fun. A chorus of spot-on middle school voices and
plenty of laughs are wrapped around this tale of
friendship and seasoned with Star Wars references.
—Kirkus Reviews, starred review Tom Angleberger
offers a hilarious third book in his best-selling
series starring origami Star Wars characters.
Angleberger’s grasp of middle-school emotions,
humor and behavior is spot-on, and parents who
want to get a sense of what it’s like be a preteen
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these days might consider reading this book. But
you'll likely have to pry it out of your young
reader’s hands first. —Scripps Howard News Service
Award 2013 ReadKiddoRead Kiddos - FINALIST
  My Origami Heart Christine Zangrillo,2020-01-15
The title, My Origami Heart, represents how a
person’s emotional heart can be crumpled and
folded, but remains a work of art. Past
relationships or experiences may crumple or fold
you, but you can decide what shape you will
become. This book is based on the author’s past
relationships. Through descriptive language and
poetry, the author takes the reader on a journey
through the depths of her heart. She delves into
the tales of seven men. The names of the
characters have been changed for privacy reasons.
  Bible Origami Andrew Dewar,2014-10-14 Befold! —
Combine the age–old art of origami paper folding
with the greatest stories from the Bible! Perfect
for children and young adults, this boxed paper
craft kit contains everything beginner to advance
paper folders will need to create colorful paper
figurines from famous Biblical stories and
assemble them on origami background tableaus to
help retell the stories. Each Biblical tale is
introduced, followed by an explanation of the
significance of all the folded paper figures in
the story. The finished origami pieces can then be
used to reenact these timeless stories, or to
create inspiring dioramas. These reenactments
using origami paper figures and background help
bring the sacred Bible stories alive for your
family, youth group or Sunday school class. This
do-it-yourself paper craft kit contains: A
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full–color 64-page booklet Step-by-step folding
instructions Easy-to-follow diagrams The Bible is
not just a book. It is also a fountain, from which
springs forth great sprays of art music and
literature. There has always been a tradition of
presenting the Bible visually. This fun origami
kit for children will make scripture come to life!
Origami projects include: The First Christmas
Easter Adam & Eve Noah's Ark The Tower of Babel
Jacob's Ladder Jonah and the Whale
  Origami Gliders Jenni Hairsine,2018-12-15
Gliders may look similar to airplanes, but there's
one huge difference; gliders don't have engines!
Readers of this engaging guide learn to make their
own paper gliders using the art of origami. Simple
step-by-step instructions and closely related
images make it easy for readers to follow along
and complete their own unique projects. Each
activity is ranked easy, medium, or hard, giving
the reader the opportunity to decide if they want
to take part in projects that are best suited for
their current skill level, or ones that will
challenge them.
  Origami Dove Susan Musgrave,2011-03-29 The first
collection of new poems in more than a decade from
one of Canada's most vibrant and original writers.
With her first major collection in ten years,
Susan Musgrave displays a range of form and
expression that may surprise even her most
faithful readers. The quiet, lapidary elegies of
“Obituary of Light” are set against the furious
mischief of “Random Acts of Poetry,” where the
lines move with the inventive energy of a natural
storyteller, while “Heroines” wrests a harsh and
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haunting poetry from the language of the street.
Her alertness to the absurdity in even the most
heartbreaking personal crises leavens the sorrow
that speaks through so many of the poems. Sadness
and levity interweave. The wilderness and the
penitentiary reflect one another. There’s an
underlying tenderness, though, whether she is
writing about family, the dispossessed, her life
on Haida Gwaii, or the vagaries of love. This is
Susan Musgrave in full control of her powers,
writing poetry that cuts right to the bone.
  The New Origami Steve Biddle,Megumi
Biddle,1993-11-15 A must-have for all origami
enthusiasts--a compendium of the latest trends and
techniques, from two of the origami world's top
folders. Contains dozens of original projects that
employ cutting-edge techniques, each accompanied
by easy-to-follow illustrations. 1,500 two-color
illus.
  Justice League Origami John Montroll,2015
Provides instructions and diagrams for folding
origami models of characters, objects, and symbols
related to the Justice League--
  Noah's Ark Origami Seth Friedman,2015-03-01
Enjoy a flood of paper folding with this origami
kit! The account of Noah’s ark is more than just a
powerful reminder of divine power—it is a classic
story cherished by children and adults alike. The
imagery of all the Earth’s creatures uniting in
pairs on a single vessel has captivated readers
over the millennia, and now that imagery comes to
life with Noah’s Ark Origami. Complete with an in-
depth account of Noah’s ark that includes
historical information and maps, this entertaining
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kit also contains 30 sheets of 4” x 4” paper, 40
sheets of 6” x 6” paper, and 30 sheets of 8” x 8”
paper so that each animal can be crafted to scale.
The 112-page book is perfect for both Bible
students and animal lovers, with easy-to-follow
instructions for folding Noah, his wife, and ten
pairs of animals. Plus, die-cut board pieces
create a 3-D ark, perfect for housing your origami
menagerie. Sure to unfold hours of enjoyment,
Noah’s Ark Origami is a paper-folding collection
of biblical proportions.
  Red Can Origami Madelaine Dickie,2019-12-01 Ava
has just landed a job as a reporter in Gubinge, a
tiny tropical town in Australia's north.Gubinge
has a way of getting under the skin. Ava is hooked
on the thrill of going hand-to-hand with
barramundi, awed by country, and stunned by pindan
sunsets. But a bitter collision between a native
title group and a Japanese-owned uranium mining
company is ripping the community in half.From the
rodeos and fishing holes of northern Australia, to
the dazzling streets of night-time Tokyo, Ava is
swept in pursuit of the story. Will Gerro Blue
destroy Burrika country? Or will a uranium mine
lift its people from poverty? And can Ava hold on
to her principles if she gives in to her desire
for Noah, the local Burrika boss?
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